
Rockledge Mens Club Minutes – October 9, 2023 

 

Meeting was held at Butterfly Restaurant and was called to order at 6:16. 

Attending:  Cunningham, Sack, Roberts, Schuster, Pasternack, Burrill, Venu, Miller. 

March minutes.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the September 12 minutes.  Motion 

carried. 

Pro Report (Andrew):   Jeff reported he spoke to Andrew and the work on the course has been delayed 

a few weeks but will still be completed in 2023.  

Treasurer (Norm):  Norm provided an update for the Board of the treasurers report and a motion was 

made and seconded to approve the treasurers report.  The motion carried.   

Tournament (Kevin):  Kevin presented the on the tournament committee.  The following key items were 

highlighted: 

• Tournament participation remains excellent, despite all of the rain.  

• Andrew will provide who the most improved golfer is for the year. 

• The member/member flighted tournament was re-scheduled due to the rain cancellation. 

Membership and Sponsorship (Joe):  No report.  Final member count is 337.   Barry will be taking over 

sponsorship for 2024. 

Handicap (Andrew):  The BOD also discussed that an education process is needed to inform members 

on the importance of turning in ALL scores and entering their scores correctly that will be developed by 

the committee. 

Website (Steve):  Nothing new to report.  All is going well. 

New Business: 

(1) The closer for 10/22 was discussed.  The annual meeting will be held as a breakfast meeting 

prior to this final event in the Rockledge Grille.  Door prizes will be awarded. 

(2) No elections are required for 2024.  Everyone currently on the BOD will be serving their 2nd year 

of their term. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:26. 

Rick Roberts 

Next Board Meeting:   January 9, 2024 at Butterfly at 6:00pm.   


